
Laura Rótolo 
Staff Counsel 

ACLU of Massachusetts 
211 Congress Street 
Boston, MA 02110 

(617) 482-3170 x311 
lrotolo@aclum.org  

 
February 20, 2014 
 
Officer Brian Rouleau 
Technical Services Division Manager 
Fitchburg Police Department 
20 Elm Street 
Fitchburg, MA 01420 
 
Dear Officer Rouleau,  
 

Thank you for your response dated Feb. 13, 2014 to my public records request relating to 
CEMLEC.  
 

Please find enclosed a check for $12.00 as payment of the fees related to this request. 
Please mail the documents to the address listed above.  
 
Best,  
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